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Monferrato Nebbiolo 
Superiore

Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA
Monferrato Nebbiolo 

Superiore
Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA
Monferrato Nebbiolo 

Superiore
Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA

Monferrato Nebbiolo 
Superiore

Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA
Monferrato Nebbiolo 

Superiore
Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA
Monferrato Nebbiolo 

Superiore
Monferrato DOC, Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Dark red fruit with 
aromas of dried rose 
petals, graphite and 
fresh, ripe cherries, 
balanced by gentle 
tannins and just enough 
acidity for perfect food-
pairing.

FOOD PAIRING
Pair with charcuterie, 
tomato-based pasta 
dishes, spicy sausages 
and Parmigiano 
Reggiano.

FRANCO SERRA


	Slide Number 1

